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Lead and Copper 2017 

Because it is practically impossible to determine the lead content of an 

installed fixture, fitting or pipe, it should be assumed that the manufacture or 

installation date is the primary indicator of the Iead content. Therefore, the 

characteristics of buildings and piping solder or fixtures would be buildings in 

Ohio built prior to 1998 or that use plumbing material or solder manufactured 

before 1998 may have materials with greater than 8% lead and are at a higher 

risk of contributing lead to the drinking water than materials manufactured 

after 1998. In addition, buildings built and plumbing materials manufactured 

after 2014 were required to have less than 0.25% lead by weight and have the 

lowest risk for contributing lead to the drinking water. It should be noted 

however that, although prohibited, some use of leaded solder or leaded 

components may have occurred after the prohibitions became effective. 

Crimm Road according to our records has no lead service lines. The private 

service lines are not lead. All public service lines are plastic due to the facility's 

being built in the last five years. It is estimated that approximately 99% of 

buildings in this service area are lead free. 
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A questionnaire was sent to each individual water customer to be filled out and sent in on their 
estimated date that the facility was built, plumbing age in the facility and type of plumbing in the facility. 
The answers were used to show the facilities that have copper plumbing. 

Legend 

• Customers (Blue Dot) 

• Customers with Copper and Lead Lines (Orange Dot) 

• Sample Sites (Red Dot) 

• Water Lines (Blue Line) 
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